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October 18th will be our movie night. We will be showing the live action roleplay “Aladdin”.  Set 

up is scheduled for 4:30pm and showing the movie at 5:30pm. In case of extra time set for the 

movie, we discussed short movies (around 30 minutes) to play while everyone is getting ready to 

leave. If you have any suggestions please let us know soon! We will be selling popcorn, candy, 

and water for $1. Pizza will be $2 a slice and we would appreciate any donations! 

 

Next, we will have our October box build for The Food Bank on Saturday the 19th. We have 

signed up for the 1pm to 4 pm slot, so make sure you have an empty calendar! We do have a 

limited number of spots. Please make sure you wear closed toe shoes, home wear that you will 

be comfortable in, and a full water bottle, as we will be in a warehouse environment. Our 

November box build will be the 16th and we will be working the morning shift of 9am to 1pm. 

Same information applies. 

 

At our first meeting, we filled out holiday cards for soldiers, and we would like to spread that 

around the school. We had a staff member at the October meeting turn in a few stacks of cards 

she ad done in the month! So, to collect these cards, we would like to ideally have a poster board 

at the season testing sessions (MAPS) for the parents and students in the lobby. Any Christmas 

or Holiday cards you wouldn’t mind donating would be greatly appreciated for the cause! 



Other topics we discussed: 

 Induction for NJHS & NHS could be combined? This was an idea that had been asked 

about combining the two small inductions into 1 large induction. 

 Carnival/ festive for the school? We wanted to do a fun social for the school. We came up 

with a possible carnival themed game night. Just an ongoing idea! 

 Fundraisers! Guido’s, a local Italian restraint is a good consideration if we ever want to 

do a school take over night! 

 Social! This school year we haven’t planned a great social for NJHS. We discussed a few 

different ideas including roller-skating or going to a trampoline park. We would love to 

hear more ideas at the next meeting! 

 Next meeting is on November 21st at 2:30pm. We will be going over more of the listed 

topics above. Hope to see you there! 


